
(Stories about Baha’i Funds) collected by Mrs. Gloria Faizi 

At a Nineteen Day Feast one evening, various suggestions were given for 

universal participation in raising money for the Funds. A gentleman 

pointed out that Bahà’i children should also be encouraged to give 

something of their own to the Funds.  

He said: “When a child wants to spend money on ice cream, for instance, 

one can bring to his/her attention that it can be put into the Fund box.” 

A little girl of four excitedly raised her hand for permission to speak and, 

turning to the gentleman said: “Your suggestion is all wrong! Don’t you 

know that the ice cream will be melted in the Fund-box?” 

 


